
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

R I V E R  V I E W  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  

Week at a Glance: 
 

Monday:  
*Gr. 8 Adventure  
Campus Trip 
*Gr. 7  Teambuilding 
Day 
 
Wednesday: 
*DSBN Cross Country 
Meet 
 
Thursday: 
*Pizza Day 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Friday:  
*No School 

 
 

 

We celebrate World Teacher’s Day by sharing big thanks 

to our staff for supporting students and families. The job of 

teacher encompasses so much as it includes building a 

culture of learning and of caring. We are here to support 

your children, to inspire learning,  spark their passions, 

and to empower your children to use their voice. We  

BELIEVE that your children can take on the world and be 

everything they want to be! 

 

Intermediate Soccer  
  
 Congratulations to our  
Intermediate Co-ed Soccer Team 
for showing excellent teamwork, 
effort, and determination during 
this week’s tournament. The team 
went to the finals and captured a 
second place victory for the River 
View Redhawks!  
Thank you to Mrs. Friesen and  
Mr. Dekker for coaching! 

 

River View PS 

In the need for  

some new Redhawk apparel? 
You can order it online! 

 

Grade 8 GRAD hoodies are now on sale. Be sure to 

get yours now! 

 

https://www.bigbearspiritwear.com/riverview-

redhawks/ 
 

Picture Day 

is  

October 

16th! 

 

The PIC Conference 
 is back! 

 
The Parent Involvement  

Committee Conference is taking 
place on Wednesday, November 
6th from 4pm to 8:15pm at Eden 
High School in St. Catharines.  
This year’s theme is Student 
Well-being in the Digital Age. 

The conference is a great way 
for DSBN parents and caregiv-
ers to share best practices and 
learn effective strategies to sup-
port student success. To register 

or find more information about 
the PIC conference, check out 

our school website.  

 

 

Congratulations to the following students on 

qualifying for the DSBN Cross Country Meet:  

Harper, Nathaniel, Levi, Zion, Katharine, Gwen, 

Kamilah, and Nolan.  

River View is going to be well represented at the 

meet on Wednesday! 

https://www.bigbearspiritwear.com/riverview-redhawks/
https://www.bigbearspiritwear.com/riverview-redhawks/

